
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                         

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                          19th April 2018 

 

Subject:  Graduation Ceremony of Foundation Stage 2 

 

Move OnMove OnMove OnMove On: Effective Transition from Foundation Stage to Key Stage 1 

 

On Thursday, 26th April 2018. 

 

It’s time to Move On for the youngest graduates of Pristine Private School! The Graduation 

Ceremony is an integral part of the process of effective transition from Foundation Stage to Key 

Stage 1. It marks the culmination of a significant phase of learning, and we look forward to 

celebrating this important accomplishment, as parents and educators gather together to ensure 

that children have a memorable and meaningful experience of achievement. 

 

We would like to inform you that the Graduation invite is meant for Foundation Stage-2 

parents only.  
 

Please take note that siblings will strictly not be allowed in the MPH. 

 

Your invite is at www.pristineschool.com   

 

Looking forward for your cooperation as always. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Shagufa Kidwai 

Principal 

 

 

http://www.pristineschool.com/

